
 

 

 

 

R.E 
 

In our RE sessions this term we will be exploring the 

question, ‘What is the kingdom of God?’ We will discover 

what people believe and what difference this makes to how 

they live. 

  

P.E 

 

Children will have 

PE on 

Wednesdays and 

Fridays this term, 

focusing on 

athletics skills. 

Y6 will also be 

having their final 

term of swimming. 

 

Falcons - Term 5 
 

This term we will be learning about coasts and coastal 

features around the UK. This will form the basis for our 

learning in a range of different curriculum areas.  

Science  

 

We will be learning how to work 

scientifically by working through the 

process of planning, carrying out and 

evaluating an experiment linked to coastal 

erosion. 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing 

 

In our computing lessons, we will be developing 

our knowledge and understanding of databases. 

We will explore how to use, search and compare 

databases as well as identify their uses in the 

modern world. 

 

‘Coasts’ 

 

PSHE 

 

This term, the 

children will be 

learning about 

relationships.  

They will learn how 

to maintain good 

relationships and how 

to overcome 

difficulties or 

resolve conflicts 

when problems occur. 

Maths 
 

Throughout this term we will be regularly 

revisiting and consolidating our learning on 

number and calculation. Alongside this, we will be 

learning about statistics and developing our 

understanding of the properties of shape. We 

will then move on to angles – drawing, measuring 

and identifying different types of angles. The 

children will continue to have the opportunity to 

demonstrate their knowledge of these areas in 

concrete, visual and abstract ways, developing 

reasoning and problem solving strategies as they 

learn.  

 

Music 

 

In music lessons 

this term, the 

children will be 

learning about the 

dimensions of music 

(pulse, rhythm, 

pitch etc.) through 

listening to music, 

singing and playing 

instruments.   

 

This term’s value: 

Friendship 

Art & Design 

Technology 

 

In our art 

lessons, the 

children will be 

exploring and 

creating collage 

seascapes 

inspired by the 

work of Matthew 

Cusick. 

English 
 

This term we will be reading the books ‘Orphans of the 

Tide’ by Struan Murray and ‘Flotsam’ by David Wiesner. 

These stories will set the scene for our topic and will be 

a starting point for a variety of different writing 

activities. The children will also be exploring the concept 

of debate through writing balanced arguments. 

Throughout their writing opportunities, the children will 

learn to structure their work to good effect using 

varying sentence structures and linking devices between 

paragraphs.  They will also have a continued focus on 

choosing appropriate vocabulary and punctuation to 

communicate their ideas.  

Geography 
 

Within our geography sessions this term, we will be 

identifying coastal features around the UK, exploring how 

different landscapes are formed and are changing over 

time. 
 


